
GUILD MEETINGS
4th Thursday of the month 
unless otherwise noted.

Next Meeting:
Thursday, January 23, 2020,  
6:30 pm

Location
Friendship Baptist Church
14100 E. 86th Street N.
Owasso, OK 74055

BOARD MEETINGS
Directly following each 
Guild meeting
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Words from our President
- Debbie Hailey

How to reach us: 

Trails End Quilters Guild 
P. O. Box 506 
Owasso, OK 74055 

Email: 
TrailsEndQuilters05@yahoo.com

Website: 
www.trailsendquilters.com

Happy New 

Year Ladies!

Looking forward to 
another exciting year.

(Please, no photographs of our visiting speaker’s/vendor’s 
patterns)

TEQG Bylaws, click here.

Quilter’s Hideaway will be with us for our 
January meeting. Don’t miss the 
wonderful quilting wisdom they have to 
share.

mailto:TrailsEndQuilters05@yahoo.com
http://www.trailsendquilters.com/
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/3f6c0c_aeec5458d52644cbb0c42bd191b581b1.pdf
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Guild Programs

Route 66 Quilt Challenge Fundraiser
(September 2019 – September 2020)

We are still excited about the Route 66 Quilt Challenge. If you haven’t started yours, here’s a 
list of blocks that have been designed by some of our own Guild members. See Pam Smith if 
you would like to purchase any of these patterns. They are $3.00 each and you can pick the 
ones you want to include in your quilt.

Roma Williams – Oklahoma Twister (pieced)          Dianne Ramsey – Tulsa Driller
Patty Rizzatto – Painted Desert  (pieced)                 Margie Herrold – Trails End Indian
Debbie Hailey- Route 66 Logo                                    Sarah Block – Dog Iron Ranch
Leslie Keaton – Cadillac Ranch                                   Pam Smith – Crystal City Rte 66 Marquee 
Patty Gilbert – Twin Arrows Trading Post, AZ          Nelda Smith – Round Barn in Arcadia
Lynn Gibson – Blue Whale Vickie Ewing – Oklahoma State

(Ladies, we can still use more volunteers to design a block -- the more, the merrier.)

DONATION QUILTS CONTEST
At our April 2020 Guild meeting, person completing the most quilt tops will receive the Grand 

Prize! 
-The quilt “top” does NOT need to be bound or quilted. For questions, please feel free to call or 
email Ellen Block at 918-284-4244, blockellenupw@aol.com

Pattern Sales
Bring patterns you have on hand and sell them at the guild meeting. Proceeds 
go to the Guild.

Coming…
February – Teresa Ward with Wing Designs
March – Self Defense for Women
April – Sager Creek Quilts from Siloam Springs
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General Meeting Minutes – December 3, 2019

Submitted by Roberta Jorgensen

Meeting was opened by Debbie Hailey she asked that everyone please silence their phones. 
Welcomed visitors. 

Minutes from the last meeting printed in the newsletter, no additions or corrections will stand 
approved as printed.

Treasurers report printed in the newsletter, no additions or corrections will stand approved and 
filed for audit. 

Prayer given by Darlene Lindsey and Dinner prepared by all who attended. 

Officer and Committee Chair Reports: 
Retreats: Becky Gray March 20th is the spring retreat and October 23rd is Fall retreat 

Secretary: Roberta Jorgensen Log Cabin Annual Open House is this weekend 12/5-7/ 2019 

Treasurer: Susan Kenning No report 

Historian: Patty Rizzatto No report 

Communications: Pam Smith Not in attendance 

Community & Public Relations: Ellen Block Not in attendance 

Librarian: Dalene Lindsey No report 

Programs: Dianne Ramsey Jan meeting Quilters Hideaway, February meeting Teresa Ward with 
Wing Designs, March Meeting Self Defense for women, April meeting Seager Creek from Siloam 
Springs 

V.P. Vickie Ewing Recognized Birthday’s from November and December with Fabric Roses 
Door Prizes: Lynn Gibson 

Sandy Freeland gave a report on Youth Services- Thank You for all of the donations that have 
everyone has done, it means a lot to them. 
Sew and Tell and Route 66 Blocks 

Break 

Program: We played Dirty Santa game with gifts brought by all who attended we all had a fun 
time picking gifts.



Sew-N-Tell
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Dianne 
Ramsey

Sue Hall

Nancy Allen

Vickie Ewing

Lynn Gibson
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Sew-N-Tell

CONGRATULATIONS 
Trish Lindsey!!!

Vickie 
Umfleet

Candy 
Gowan

Page 5
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2019 Christmas Party

Youth Services Delivery

Sandy Freeman and Anita Mitchell assembled 13 
coordinating sacks of pillow cases, pillows, 
decorative Christmas items, etc… all donated by 
our Guild. The items were delivered to Youth 
Services on December 13. Thanks to all for the 
BEAUTIFUL things and money given. They were so 
grateful and look forward to next month. Forty 
residents are part of the foster program we are 
assisting.                                            -Sandy Freeland



Treasurers Report
December, 2019
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Board of Directors

Committee Chair

President: 
Debbie Hailey
(918) 407-9426
retireusaf@gmail.com

Vice President: 
Vickie Ewing
(918) 510-7812
vewingok@Hotmail.com

Secretary: 
Roberta Jorgensen
(918) 549-0883
rljquilting@gmail.com

Treasurer(s) and 
Membership: 
Susan Kenning
(918) 906-2442
smkquilts@yahoo.com

Historian: 
Patty Rizzatto
(918) 520-4724
prizzatto@yahoo.com

Communications: 
Pam Smith
(918) 728-5535
pam-smith@utulsa.edu

Past President: 
Donna King
(918) 609-6158
jodonna44@cox.net

Community & Public 
Relations Chair:  
Ellen Block
(918) 284-4244
blockellenupw@aol.com

Door Prize Chair: 
Lynn Gibson
(918) 639-7966
dgibson7@cox.net

Library Chair(s): 
Darlene Lindsey
(918) 269-0189
stylin.master@yahoo.com

Programs Chair: 
Dianne Ramsey
(918) 691-1603
sweets6207@yahoo.com

O
ff

ic
er

s 
o

f 
th

e 
G

u
ild

Reta Penington
Lisa Troxell
Debbie Hailey
Willa Rae 
Ferguson
Beverly Morton
Donna Drennan
Lynn Gibson

Oct     1
Oct     6
Oct     8

Oct    15
Oct    15
Oct    19
Oct    19

January
Birthdays

BEGINNING BALANCE    $7,837.66

INCOME
Pattern Sales 20.00
Raffle 31.00

TOTAL INCOME         $ 51.00
EXPENSES 
Vickie Ewing – Tableclothes/napkins 11.19

TOTAL EXPENSES            $  11.19

ENDING BALANCE         $ 7,877.47
PETTY CASH $159.20

Officers July 2019/June 2020

Patty Mayfield
Roma Williams
Darlene Linsey
Roberta

Jorgensen
Pam Smith

Jan     18
Jan     19
Jan    22

Jan    30
Jan    31

mailto:retireusaf@gmail.com
mailto:vewingok@Hotmail.com
mailto:rljquilting@gmail.com
mailto:prizzatto@yahoo.com
mailto:pam-smith@utulsa.edu
mailto:jodonna44@cox.net
mailto:blockellenupw@aol.com
mailto:dgibson7@cox.net
mailto:stylin.master@yahoo.com
mailto:sweets6207@yahoo.com
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Charity Quilts

Books are awesome and our Guild librarian 

has found several wonderful new books to add 

to our collection. Before you shell out a lot of 

$$$ for that book you really want to read, 

check out our library selection. Who knows, 

we may just have what you are looking for and 

if we do, it’s FREE:)

Please remember, books may be checked-out 

for one month and should be returned to the 

Library Chair to log back into inventory. A $5 

late penalty will be assessed for each book not 

returned within the one month period. If you 

are unable to attend the next meeting in which 

the book is to be returned, you must call or 

email the library chair, to re-check the book 

(for only one additional month) to avoid being 

assessed a late penalty. Officer contact 

information will be in all newsletters ~ so no 

excuses.

Library

CLIP CLIP ~ SNIP SNIP those Best Choice® labels
NOTE… REASOR’S HAS BROUGHT BACK BEST CHOICE

The UPC code is worth $0.03 cents, and if we can collect 1,000 

within a year, we can earn an extra $30.00! So, keep clipping and 

collecting Best Choice® UPC labels and turn them in to Rose Cassie 

at the next scheduled meeting.  Currently, we have close to 400 

labels to turn in
So far we have earned $120 so keep those labels coming!!

www.trailsendquilters.com

TEQG is a charity group.  We select charities each year 
and donate quilts to these charities.  This year our 
charities are:
Meals on Wheels – donation of microwave bowls
Prairie Village – Christmas Stockings & toiletries
Youth Services – Pillowcases – ongoing program
ALS Quilts – for patients and/or auction for fundraiser
Child Abuse Network
Shriners Hospital – Lap – Twin size
Beads of Courage – bags to hold beads. See Vickie Ewing

Saturday Stitchers

The Saturday Stitchers meets the 4th Saturday of 

each month at the Owasso Library, 103 W. 

Broadway, in Owasso. The stitch group meets 

from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Bring your sewing 

machine and a project to work on. You need to 

bring a sack lunch and beverage or money for 

take-out.  Please contact Lynn Gibson 

dgibson7@cox.net if you would like to be added 

to the reminder e-mail list for this group.

Keep It Simple Stitchers (K.I.S.S.)

K.I.S.S. meets the 3rd Thursday of each 

month at the Owasso Library, 103 W. 

Broadway, in Owasso. The stitch group meets 

at 10:00 a.m. and everyone is welcome to 

participate. Just bring a project to work on 

and join in on the fun. Please contact Lynn 

Gibson dgibson7@cox.net if you would like to 

be added to the reminder e-mail list for this 

group.

mailto:dgibson7@cox.net
mailto:dgibson7@cox.net
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www.trailsendquilters.com

Quilting Hacks

•, 

•or 

Upcoming Events

Quilt Nuts – 4th Saturday Demo Days!  Do you like quilting gadgets? Not sure how to use 
them or what new things are out there? Need some inspiration for your next project? 
Stop by Quilt Nuts on the 4th Saturday of each month and catch one of their 
demonstrations. Each month features rulers, gadgets, or patterns. Check out their 
website at www.quiltnuts.com

Muskogee Area Quilters Guild hosts Visions of Freedom Quilt Show, April 17 & 18, 2020, 
9am-4pm daily at St. Paul United Methodist Church (2130 W. Okmulgee St, Muskogee)

If you know of a quilting event going on in Oklahoma, please let me know so I can 
include it in the newsletter. Thanks, Pam (pam-smith@utulsa.edu)

For a quicker way to sew half square triangles. 
All you need to do is sew the right sides of your 
two fabric together in a square. Sew completely 
around the border. Then cut the square 
diagonally in both directions. And you’re done!

In Search of…

This is a new feature of the newsletter. If you 
are looking for a pattern, a specific piece of 
fabric, a ruler/template, etc., send your 
request to Pam Smith at 
redbirdgal13@yahoo.com and
it will show up in this section of the 
newsletter. Who knows, maybe one of our 
Guild ladies can help YOU out!!!

Scraps

Bring a bag of 
scraps and trade 
for a bag of scraps 
to take home!

http://www.quiltnuts.com/
mailto:pam-smith@utulsa.edu
mailto:redbirdgal13@yahoo.com


PROFESSIONAL QUILTERS
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www.trailsendquilters.com

Christie Gaye 
Seams Good Quilting and Sewing 
Services 
"Start Something Beautiful Today!" 
Phone (918) 695-5967 
Email: c_gaye@hotmail.com

Roberta Jorgensen
Creations by RJ
Custom Quilting
Phone: (918) 549-0883
Email: rljquilting@gmail.com

Advertising Sponsors

Trails End Quilters' Guild would like recognize and thank the paid sponsors who advertise in our 

newsletter and who are honorably mentioned on our website at www.trailsendquilters.com

We encourage our guild members to please support the businesses and individuals who so 
generously support us! 

mailto:c_gaye@hotmail.com
http://www.trailsendquilters.com/
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Advertising Sponsors continue:


